
  To Whom it May Concern; 
Please protect our rural communities and rural needs for leadership in the redistricting 
process. We are not the Portland Metro area and we need leadership that understands 
us, our needs and concerns. Bringing more of the city in to the country would devastate 
our way of life. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kristie Flanagan  
Scappoose, Oregon 

 


